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Exploring probation practitioners
transition to the new unified service

A qualitative exploration of factors which
influence rapport between participants and

facilitators of the Building Better
Relationships programme, in the

community, from the perspective of
participants 

Monday 30th October 2023
12:30pm - 2:00pm on Zoom

The Probation Institute is delighted to launch two
excellent new reports through the Sir Graham Smith

Award Scheme and a Launch Event.

Both Reports will be launched by their authors who are current practitioners, at an
online presentation on Monday 30th October from 12.30 to 2.00pm.

The 2024 Sir Graham Smith Award Scheme will be opened at this event and there will
be an opportunity to learn more about how the scheme works and how you can

apply.

https://www.probation-institute.org/events/launch-of-the-2024-sir-graham-smith-award-scheme
https://www.probation-institute.org/sir-graham-smith-awards

